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On December 4, 1990, the Board of Supervisors adopted the report and --P'd- 
WaPYmcr 

RCewiLWUUims recommendations of this Commission relating to Security Systems in Los 
Eb.mli~,,I,I Angeles County government. In addition, you requested that this 

Commission report back periodical1 on our view of how those 
recommendations are being q1emente This letter is our first report 
on that subject. 

d 

Our Security Systems Task Force met on February 15, 1991. with Lt. Patrick Soll of 
the Sheriff's Department, who is the newly appinted County Securi Manager. Lt. 
Soll re orts as an Assistant Division Chief m the Public Safety 
chief ~&umtraative Office. 

L i o n  of the 

The Task Force was pleased with the rapid assignment of Lt. Soll, and with his 
actions in the short time he has been in that office. He reported that he has: 

Developed a plan and schedule. 

Defined and initiated a new security incident reporting system 

Initiated new training programs for County employees on awareness of 
secur i ty  issues,  personal responsibili ty for  security,  and 
anti-terrorism strategies. 

Begun an analysis of organizational alternatives. 

Our Task Force has been pleased to observe a high level of activity from the County 
Security Office, as evidence by a number of letters and announcements on security 

and awareness, incident reporting, a mission statement with a list of 
planne activities, and review of new and remodeled construction. In addition the 
reported response to the initial training on rape/assault awareness has been very 
high, indicatmg a eat deal of employee interest in personal security. Additional 

t? training programs will ollow. 
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believes the new County Security office is off to a good 
approved. However, there is still much 
in$ attention of interested parties. 
our meeting with Lt. SOU We have 

We will repon to you again following our June meeting, 

Gunther W. Bnerk Louise Frankel 
Commissionchairperson SerrtnIty Systems Task Force Chairperson 

cc: Richard B. Dixoa, Chief Administrative Officer 


